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CHANGE OF ADDRESS OF HEADQUARTERS

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of Doumob (the “Company”) hereby announces 
that the address of the headquarters of the Company in China will be changed to No. D8121, 4th Floor, 
Star Cube Office Center, 72 Chaoyang Road, Chaoyang District, Beijing, China with effect from 11 
March 2022. The telephone number of the Company remains unchanged.

By order of the Board
Doumob

YANG Bin
Chairman and Executive Director

Beijing, PRC, 11 March 2022

As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors of the Company are Mr. Yang Bin, 
Mr. Meng Dawei and Ms. Fan Zijing; the non-executive Director of the Company is Mr. Liu Ailun; and 
the independent non-executive Directors of the Company are Mr. Chan Yiu Kwong, Mr. Zhang Xuehuo 
and Mr. Wang Yingzhe.


